
CENTENNIAL COUNCIL OF NEIGHBORHOODS 
Centennial Public Works facility 

7272 S Eagle St. 
July 27, 2015 

www.cencon.net 
Minutes 

 
 

I. Call to Order: President Gerry Cummins called the meeting to order at 6:15 pm and 
introduced Craig Faessler, Centennial Program Manager, Public Works, who gave us an 
excellent tour of the facility.  

• Attendance (15 members constitutes a quorum): No quorum was present. 
 Members: Algonquin Acres (2) Fairways @ South Suburban  
 Fox Hill 4 (3)  FoxRidge Georgetown Village 
 Hanover Place (2) Highlands @ Piney Creek (2) Homestead Farm (2) 
 Nob Hill/Ridgeview Hills S. (2)  Tiffany 
 Walnut Hills  

Guests: Arapahoe County Sheriff's Office, Centennial City Councilman Ken Lucas, 
Centennial Innovation Team (3), Centennial Program Director 

 

II. Tour of the Eage Street Public Works facility, Craig Faessler 
 

III. Supper followed the tour. 
 

IV. Centennial Innovation Team, Scott Blumenreich, Melanie Morgan, and Bailey Little 

• Blumenreich gave us an introduction to the i-Team. 

• Morgan gave a wonderful presentation on what the i-Team is trying to accomplish in 
the next three years in transportation.  

 

V. CenCON Business: none 
 

VI. 2nd Vice President, Plans, Ed Bain/Tammy Maurer: None 
 

VII. Adjourn: Cummins adjourned the meeting at 9 pm. 
 
  Minutes respectfully submitted by Andrea Suhaka. 
 
Please inform Andrea Suhaka at 303-770-0058 or standy@ecentral.com of changes in your 
CenCON Representative or Association President/Chair. 

 
Next meeting – August 24, 2015 


